
AUTHORIZATION FOR SERVICES 

OU SCHOOL OF NURSING 

***STUDENT MUST BRING PHOTO IDENTIFICATION*** 

DATE: __________________________  TIME: __________________ 

CLIENT NAME:     OU SCHOOL OF NURSING  

STUDENT NAME: ____________________________________________________ 

STUDENT SIGNATURE: _______________________________________________ 

STUDENT SOC. SEC. #____________________________________________ 

REASON FOR TEST: __X_   OTHER 

__X_ OU NURSING Drug Screen – Use LabCorp Chain of Custody APPROVED 

COLLECTION SITE LOCATIONS LISTED BELOW: 

OKLAHOMA CITY: 

TULSA: 

COMPLIANCE RESOURCE GROUP, INC. (CRG) 
300 N. MERIDIAN AVE., STE. 105-S 
OKLAHOMA CITY, OK 73107 
PH: 405 943-6465 

TOMO DRUG TESTING
5640 S MEMORIAL 
TULSA, OK 74145   
PH: 918 622-5669 

LAWTON: 

ALLIED LABS 
5243 N.W. CACHE ROAD 
LAWTON, OK 73505 
PH: 580 248-9679 

If you are unable to use one of the approved collection sites listed above, please visit 
www.thecrginc.com/OUHSC and CRG will help coordinate your drug screen collection in another 
location (additional fees will apply). 

INSTRUCTIONS 

• By paying for and submitting
to student drug testing 
through The University of 
Oklahoma Health Sciences
Center (OUHSC), you 
authorize the Compliance 
Resource Group to provide a 
copy of your drug test results 
to both OUHSC and affiliated
Clinical Agencies as dictated 
by OUHSC. 

• Please have a photo ID ready
to present when you arrive
for your collection. 

• You will be providing a urine 
sample for a drug test – 
please drink enough fluids to
ensure you can provide a 
sample when you arrive for
your drug screen collection.
However, to avoid producing
a dilute sample, we advise 
limiting fluid intake to 24 oz 
in the 2 hours preceding your 
drug screen collection. 

• The cost of the drug screen is 
$45 and must be paid with 
cash or credit/debit card prior 
to taking the test. (Additional
fees may apply for
credit/debit card payments).

• We do not need a list of Rx
medications at this time.  If 
your specimen confirms
positive at the laboratory you
will be contacted using the 
phone number provided
during your collection to
discuss Rx medications prior
to your test results being 
reported.

http://www.thecrginc.com/OUHSC

